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Submission: There is no room to lower the solar feed in tariff. If anything it should be increased. Currently we are paying up to
30c/kWh when we are only being paid 11c when the cost to generate electricity is higher for consumers with a rooftop solar PV
system than it is for the electricity providers who have economies of scale. You should therefore absolutely not be lowering
this tarrif, rather you should be increasing it!





